
COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Town is excited to announce the award of a project-specific grant/loan 
from the Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development. 

The Town of Luray and HUB Development LLC received a $1 million 
Industrial Revitalization Fund (grant/loan). The Town of Luray, in 
cooperation with HUB Development LLC and the Northern Shenandoah 
Valley Regional Commission, applied for the funds in late May of 2025. 
The Industrial Revitalization Fund will assist with the overall project budget 
of $7.6 million. 

For details, please see the Governor's press release. 
https://www.governor.virginia.gov/newsroom/news­

releases/2025/j ulv/name-1053975-en.html 

These IRF monies are unique since they are a Grant from the State to the 
Town, but a loan from the Town to the Project Developer. 

The Developer is required to repay these monies, plus interest, to the Town 
of Luray. The Town can then use funds for similar project loans for local 
project development in the future. 

For questions, or more project information, please contact 
info@townofluray.com 





Current Total Assessment 
The building is assessed at $1,100,000 

Value: 

Current Condition of Vacant, Derelict and Blighted 

Property: 

Estimated new local tax $20,000 based of $500,000 annual restaurant sales- local meals tax, 

revenues generated annually plus TBD income tax on for employees/new jobs created 

once open (if applicable): 

Estimated new state tax $35,000 based off a Restaurant based of $500,000 annual restaurant 

revenues generated annually sales - state tax, plus TBD income tax on new jobs created and 

once open (if anplicable): 
restaurant profits 
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